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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Christine Frodl, DNB Representative 
Subject: ISBD Review Group response to JSC Response to the two Discussion Papers from 

the ISBD Review Group 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks the ISBD Review Group for their responses. We generally agree to the topics 
mentioned in both documents and welcome further work on harmonization issues. 
 
 
 
 


